HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – SPECIAL MEETING 20 MARCH  2003

ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE ABOVE COMMITTEE

Present:
Councillor V Burgoyne(Chair), Councillors A Clague,  A Leaston, B P Murphy, Councillor P Connor (Lead Member – Community and Social Services)

Co-opted Members:
Mrs M Dixon – British Red Cross and Mr J. Wheelton – Salford CVS

Officers:
Dr Stephanie Gomm – Consultant in Palliative Medicine Salford Royal Hospitals NHS Trust, Dr Sally Bradley – Director of Public Health, Dorothy Knupfer – Director of Nursing - Salford Royal Hospitals NHS Trust, Hilary Compston – Director of Nursing Salford Primary Care Trust, Alan Campbell – Director of Commissioning Salford Primary Care Trust, Liz Sykes – Salford Carers Centre and Amanda Hewitt – Scrutiny Support officer

Members of the

Public:
Mr E Green and Mrs V Ivison

Apologies:

Councillors D Fernandez,  K Memory, T Perkins and Sharon Brearley co-opted member representing Age Concern

	ITEM
	ACTION REQUIRED
	RESPONSIBLE

MEMBER / OFFICER
	TIMESCALE
	COMMENTS

	Palliative Care in Salford 
	Briefing Paper to be prepared outlining the evidence given at the meeting from Mr Green – a member of the Public and from the health professionals who attended the meeting for members to consider the way forward.
	Amanda Hewitt Scrutiny Support officer
	2 April 2003
	Briefing Paper to be considered in the Briefing meeting prior to the 2 April 2003 meeting for members only


Date of Next meeting:


2 April 2003 at 2.00pm (briefing 1.30pm)

	Chair
	Councillor Valerie Burgoyne
	0161 790 0484

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	0161 793 3530

	Scrutiny Support Officer
	Amanda Hewitt
	0161 793 3316


